January Newsletter
Ms. Karr’s Class
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Dear 3rd Grade Parents,



Thank you all for the kind notes and gifts at the holidays. I was very spoiled! 

I hope everyone had a wonderful and relaxing break. I was very busy with family and loved every minute of it! I cannot believe that 2019 is over and we are now in a brand new year! I look forward to a fantastic 2020 filled with learning and fun.

Upcoming Events

January 20th 


NO SCHOOL – Martin Luther King Jr. Day
January 27th 


NO SCHOOL – Teacher work day
February 14th 

Valentine’s Day
February 17th – 21rd 
 
Mid-Winter Break
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Reading

During reading workshop, the students are learning about making inferences and main idea, and summary. To improve comprehension, the students are working hard to identify the important events from a story that are worth remembering. Identifying these main ideas and putting them into our own words helps us to remember, organize, and understand the importance of what we read. 

We are also exploring the difference between retelling a story and summarizing a story. Retelling a story gives character specifics, uses details, and tells many events in sequence from the beginning, middle, and end of the story. Summary writing is much shorter. Summaries only tell the most important information, do not get too detailed, and focus on the big picture/main ideas. 
For those of you with boys, I’ve found some websites geared toward boy

readers. If you are looking for ideas, you might check these out:
http://www.boysread.org/books.html
www.theboyreader.blogspot.com/
http://booksandboys.blogspot.com/
This link has recommendations for boys and girls:
http://misterkreads.blogspot.com/
Math
We have been learning strategies for multiplying 6, 7, 8, and 9 and will continue that learning this month. We have learned the commutative, associative and distributive strategies for multiplying numbers. 

Writer’s Workshop [image: image1.wmf]
This month we are starting our opinion-writing unit. We will focus on writing a strong thesis statement (opinion) and supporting our opinion with reasons and examples. 

Science


We received our Rocks and Minerals science kit, which means we get to start the New Year with a brand new science unit! 
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Again, thank you for reading this newsletter and for all the support and encouragement you have given to me this past month.  If you have any questions, please contact me at karrs@issaquah.wednet.edu. 
Sincerely,

Shannon Karr
